
ANN ARBOR CITY NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON PROPOSED ADOPTION, CONTENTS AND INTERPRETATION,  

ORGANIZATION OF BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS,  
SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT, WATER, SEWER AND STORMWATER RATES, 

STORMWATER SYSTEM, JUNK YARDS, HOUSING CODE, ANIMALS 
LIQUOR, NOISE CONTROL AND TRAFFIC 

 
The Ann Arbor City Council will conduct a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, June 
4, 2018, in the City Hall Council Chamber, 2nd floor of the Guy C. Larcom, Jr. Municipal 
Building, 301 E. Huron Street, for the purpose of hearing all persons interested in the 
proposed Ordinance to Amend Sections 1:4 and 1:17 of Chapter 1 (Adoption, Contents 
and Interpretation) and Sections 1:191 and 1:239 of Chapter 8 (Organization of Boards 
and Commissions) of Title I; Section 2:5 of Chapter 26 (Solid Waste Management), 
Section 2:69 of Chapter 29 (Water, Sewer and Stormwater Rates), and Section 2:211 of 
Chapter 33 (Stormwater System) of Title II; Section 7:414 of Chapter 94 (Junk Yards) of 
Title VII; Section 8:509 of Chapter 105 (Housing Code) of Title VIII; Section 9:42 of 
Chapter 107 (Animals), Section 9:79 of Chapter 109 (Liquor), and Section 9:366 of 
Chapter 119 (Noise Control) of Title IX; and Section 10:63 of Chapter 126 (Traffic) of 
Title X of the Code of the City of Ann Arbor (Ordinance No. ORD-18-09). 

 
A copy of the proposal is available for inspection in the Ann Arbor City Clerk's Office, 2nd 
floor, 301 E. Huron Street. Questions concerning the public hearing may be directed to 
the City Clerk's Office at (734) 794-6140. 
 
Jacqueline Beaudry, Ann Arbor City Clerk 
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